
Mayor’s report to Council 

Nov 13th, 2015 

Good afternoon, 

Since last Council meeting on Oct 14th, I have attended a special meeting of Development and 
Property on Oct 19th. On Oct 22nd I attended, along with Mrs. Gibson, the annual County awards 
dinner. This awards nite recognizes employment milestones for County employees as well as 
special recognition for those County employees who have taken retirement. On Oct 28th I 
attended County Council and on the 29th participated in the photo op with MP Gallant for our 
Canada 150 grant presentation. I sent an article and photo to the NRT which they published. 

On Nov 2nd I met with Norm Lemke and C.B. Pappin for a two hour update on the Algonquin 
land claim. You have an update sheet in your package. 

Although not Council business, I attended a meeting of the Deep River and District Hospital 
Foundation. 

On Nov 6th I attended a Mayor’s meeting in Cloyne and the minutes of that meeting are in your 
package. 

On Nov 10th I attended a Development and Property Committee meeting and on Nov 12th I 
attended a Renfrew County Housing Corporation and a Social Services Committee meeting as 
well as a Community Policing Advisory Committee meeting. 

This concludes my report to Council. 

 

 

 

 


